
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

June 16 - 20, 1986 

Monday, June 16 

7:30 PM 

Tuesday, June 17 

10:00 AM 

Wednesday, June 18 

10:00 AM 

Thursday, June 19 

10:00 AM 

Friday, June 20 

NOTICES: 

XIII, 30 

WELCOME NEW STUDENTS 

Seminary Wives in Ministry. Bethea Room, Appleby 
Hall. 

Chapel: 
Chapel. 

Dr. Randall ~olley, President, SEBTS. Appleby 

~· \ 
Chapel: Dr. ~0: F,. Hawkins, Visiting Professor of 
Christian Fam•½-:f'Life. Appleby Chapel. 

Chapel: Ms4.,,. ell ·Magee, Visiting Fletcher Professor 
of Missions.~ Appleby Chapel. 

No reported activities. 

,, 
I.D. CARDS: Entering students who had I.D. card pictures made 

during orientation may pick them up at the Library 
Circulation Desk on Wednesday, June 18. 

SPECIAL LIBRARY 
WORKSHOP: 

Entering students and other interested persons are 
invited to participate in a special Library workshop 
to be held in the Audiovisual Auditorium, second floor 

of the Library, Saturday, June 21, 10:00 AM through 12 noon. Methods and 
materials for more effective use of our seminary library will be demonstrated. 
Advance registration at the Circulation or Reference desk by Thursday, June 19 
would be helpful. 

BABYSITTING: Any person providing day care for more than one child 
and less than six children (including his/her own 

preschool children) at any one time must be registered with the State of North 
Carolina, Child Day Care Section. This is the law. Any person providing day 
care for more than five children (including his/her own preschool children) 
must be licensed by the State of North Carolina, Child Day Care Section. 
Contact the Child Care Center or the Day Care Office, 733-4801, for more 
information. 

MBTI INTERPRETATION: A Myers-Briggs Type Indicator interpretation (a test 
that looks at God-given gifts of each individual ... 

helps us celebrate and understand our uniqueness) will be held June 30 at 
7:00 PM in Mackie Hall Conference Room. The cost is $3.00 (single) and $4.00 
(married couple if materials are shared). The Chaplain's Office will 
administer the test which must be taken before June 26. Call or come by the 
Chaplain's Office for more information, ext. 282. 

The Campus Bulletin will be printed •as needed" during the summer sessions. 
Information for the Campus Bulletin must be in the Student Affairs office by 12 
noon Wednesday. 
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